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Statistical Analysis 2011 
 

Please be advised that during the calendar year of 2011 there were a total of 12 internal affairs 

investigations that were conducted. The following is a statistical break down of the types of 

complaints and the findings in the complaint. 

 

 

Conduct Unbecoming    3 

Violation of Department Rules   9 

 

 

The investigative findings in these cases are as follows: 

 

 

Exonerated   1 complaint 

Not Sustained   1 complaint 

Sustained    9 complaints 

Unfounded    1 complaint 
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